
City of Orange
Community Development Department

Memo - Hot File
To: PlanningCommission

Thru: Bonnie Hagan, Assistant City Manager

From: Jessica Wang, Administrative Specialist

Date: April 5,2021
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Re Planning Commission Meeting ol April 5" 2021.Item 2.2: Major Site Plan Review No.
10017-20. Tentative Parcel Map No. 0019-20, Design Review No. 5014-20, and
Mitigated Negative Declaration No. 1872-20 - St. Joseph Medical Office Building

Staff is forwarding correspondence received from interested parties on the proposed St. Joseph
Hospital Medical Office Building through April 5. 2021 for the Commission's consideration.



March 16, 2021

City of Orange
Attention: Robert Garcia
Senior Planner
Planning & Zoning
300 E. Chapman Ave.
Orange, CA 92866

Re: 363 S Main Street Women's and Family Center

Dear City of Orange Planning Commission Members:

On behalf of South Coast Midwifery and Women's Health Care,, we are pleased to submit this letter in
support the 363 S. Main Street Women's and Family Center development.

Today's expecting mothers are looking for alternative delivery methods for bringing their children into
the world. This new Women's and Family Center will provide a safe, clean, and supportive environment
for expecting families, women in labor and the newborn children.

Perinatal education for expecting families, a women's clinic focusing on expecting and new mothers,
birthing rooms, and various other services will help fill the City of Orange's unmet demand to keep our
women and family healthy.

We ask the Planning Commission to approve this project to support the City of Orange's expecting
families, mothers, and newborns.

Sincerely,

Lorri Walker RN, NP, CNM
Founder and Executive Director of Midwifery


